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• Budget workshops have concluded.  Timeline to adoption follows: 
o November 3rd —2023 Budget introduced to the public 
o November 17th—Authorization to advertise/place budget on display (10 days) 
o December 1st—Any final changes incorporated (note—if there are changes, we 

will have to re-advertise & place the document back on display for another 10 
days) 

o December 15th—Adoption! 
 

• The Borough received favorable notice that its Cumberland County Recovery Grant 
application for stormwater remediation on North Third Street was approved in the 
amount of $200,000.  Award notices are expected to go out in the coming weeks. 
 

• A Small Community Development Grant was submitted to the PA Department of 
Conservation & Natural Resources for improvements at Memorial Park.  This application 
was a result of input received during development of the Comprehensive Recreation, 
Parks & Open Space Plan. 
 

• A reminder that the old Christmas wreaths that were attached to our streetlights in 
years past have been retired.  Any resident interested in getting one of the wreaths is 
asked to contact the Borough office at 717-737-6843.  Wreaths will be available for pick-
up at 510 Herman Avenue on November 30th between 9:30-11:30 a.m.  They are 
available first come, first served at no cost.   
 


